
From: John Ebert <> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 9:20 AM
To: Langenegger, Jared, EMNRD <JaredR.Langenegger@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Please check PowerPoint file, missing proposals, blank screens? Or is my 
phone?

Thanks for the PDF attachment, every screen works as expected in that file on my phone, 
therefore I have no understanding of what is unique to the website edition of it.

I have a comment on the estimated revenue impact numbers. Do not wait 5 years to evaluate 
the impact of the changes, rather, evaluate the 1st year revenue actual numbers early to see if 
you're on track with assumptions and goals. I would be most interested to see if the non-
resident winter season annual camping pass $600 policy produces more or less revenue. I was 
a non-resident camper 2 seasons consecutive but will be in Arizona long-term visitors area on 
BLM land this upcoming winter, and I'm simply curious whether or not the policy change to
$600 works out there as hoped. If a review is done in 1 year, please publish the information.

John Ebert
Minnesota camper 
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